
Glocester Land Trust
2023-2024 Hunting Regulations

The Glocester Land Trust allows Deer and Turkey hunting for individuals that possess a valid 2023-2024
RI DEM hunting license. Hunters wishing to hunt on Glocester Land Trust (GLT) property must have a
valid hunting license and receive written permission from the GLT. GLT permitting is limited to 50
hunters per species per year, on a first come, first served basis.

Muzzleloader deer hunting is allowed on the following GLT properties:

Sprague Farm
Seldom Seen Farm

Archery turkey and deer hunting is allowed on the following GLT properties:

Garrity Woodland
Hopkins Woodland
Seldom Seen Farm

Sprague Farm

*Hunters must follow the RI DEM 2023-2024 hunting and trapping and regulations
(https://dem.ri.gov/media/36651/download).

Shotgun hunting is PROHIBITED on all Glocester Land Trust properties. ).

Permit Application Process:

Option 1: Hunters are also able to apply electronically by visiting the GLT website
(www.glocesterlandtrust.org) and filling out the 2023-2024 hunting application. Applications will be
reviewed on a weekly basis, with applicants receiving GLT hunting permits via the email address
provided. Permits will be issued on a first come, first serve basis until depleted.

Option 2: Hunters are able to apply in person by appointment by calling Roy Najecki at 401-647-3631.
Permits are issued on a first come, first serve basis.


